
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tel 020 7735 4154              Email office@theparkcollege.org           Website www.theparkcollege.org
  

28th April 2023 
 
Dear all,  
 
As it is King Charles III’s coronation on Saturday 6th May we will be celebrating the coronation here at 
college on Friday 5th May. We will be holding a street party and lunch on the driveway in front of the 
college entrance.  
 
We would like to invite students' families into college for a celebration lunch and tea between 12.30 
and 1.45pm.   
 
Lunch will be served from 12.30pm and tea and cakes from 1.15pm.  Please do feel free to arrive at 
any time that suits.   
 
Lunch will be Coronation quiche served with new potatoes followed by tea, cake and biscuits.   
We are hoping as many of you can join us as possible.   
Please could you RSVP using the slip below to help us plan catering for the day.   
  
Nick Thompson  
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________    
Coronation Lunch Friday 5th May RSVP  
  
Student/ Students:  _____________________     
   
I can attend/ I cannot attend      
   
Number of people attending the Coronation lunch:  ___________________    
Please write below if the people coming have any dietary requirements or allergies.  
_________________________________________________________________________________  
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You are invited to   

The Park College   

Coronation Street Party  

Friday 5th May   

12.30pm-1.45pm  

RSVP  
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